
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

As we approach the end of our first Spring term next week we will 
be saying a temporary goodbye to Mrs Douglas as she leaves us to 
start her maternity leave.  We welcome Miss Birch to school as our 
cover EYFS teacher.  We hope Mrs Douglas has a super last week 
and we wish her and her family well for their new exciting arrival. 
We currently have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor.  6 hours 
per week term time only.  If you would like to apply then please 
follow the link below. 
Children will begin their Spring term visits to Tamworth library over 
the next few weeks.  I have not attached the dates below but your 
child’s class teacher will let you know this via Class Dojo.  Please 
ensure library books are returned to take with them. 
Next week in school we will be celebrating two very important 
events: Children’s Mental Health week and Safer Internet Day.  
Although we speak to the children all of the time about these 
matters, these particular days/events allow us to have some 
dedicated time to really take stock of how we can ensure we are 
giving the children the right tools to succeed in life and keep 
themselves safe.  Children’s mental health week this year will focus 
on 'My Voice Matters'. My Voice Matters is about empowering 
children and young people by providing them with the tools they 
need to express themselves. When we feel empowered, there's a 
positive impact on our wellbeing.  I have attached some parent tips 
and a link to their website for resources you may find helpful to use 
at home.  On Friday the children can wear their own clothes to 
school for ‘dress to express’ day to celebrate this.  As part of the 
annual celebration for Safer Internet day, we encourage everyone 
including children, parents, caregivers, teachers, policy makers and 
industry to ‘join together for a better Internet.’ Our Digital Leaders 
will be leading lessons to classes on Tuesday with some key safe 
Internet use messages.  Guides and resources for parents can be 
found at the Uk Safer Internet Centre Website.  These cover 
phones, tablets, laptops, smart speakers, games consoles, smart 
TVs and social media.  Again I have copied the link below.  I will 
again be launching our ‘Safer School’ app over the next few weeks 
so please look out for this as this is a vital free resource in our ever 
changing digital society.  Do not forget, you are also able to 
download JAMF - the parenting app that allows you to be in control 
over the children's iPads when at home.  You are able to create 
rules and restrictions on the amount of time and the types of apps 
you would like your child to access at home.  If you have not done 
this already, you will first need to download the Jamf App.  
 
 
Have a lovely weekend!               Mrs Jones x  

 

 

       

       

       

       

       

       



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

       



 

           


